
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/11/2024 2:59:42 AM

First name: Anon

Last name: Anon

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Fixed anchors are crucial for climbers' safety and are not prohibited "installations" under the

Wilderness Act. Existing climbing policies have allowed and authorized fixed anchors for decades, and following

them will better protect Wilderness character and allow for primitive and unconfined climbing. Many historic

routes will be unclimbable without the use of fixed anchors to allow climbers to descend safely. Prohibiting fixed

anchors poses safety risks, obstructs exploration, and threatens America's climbing legacy. Restricting new

routes to existing climbing opportunities on non-Wilderness lands is unenforceable and creates confusion. 

 


